Thinking About a Holiday Gift for your Child's Teacher? Consider Giving the Gift Every Teacher will Love.

Foundation for Learning In Tredyffrin/Easttown (FLITE) Staff Tributes make your holiday shopping easy and our teachers love them.

"It was an honor to learn about the FLITE donations made in my name. Realizing that parents notice our efforts was very rewarding and motivating to me professionally."

"FLITE tributes are very special. First, it's nice to be remembered by current and former students. It's an honor for sure. Also, it feels great knowing that the donation is going to an important organization that will help kids in our district succeed."

FLITE Staff Tributes can be made **online** or via **mail**. Learn about the ways in which FLITE-funded academic programs are helping students in Tredyffrin/Easttown Schools at **www.flite-pa.org**.

Links:

FLITE Staff Tributes

http://www.flite-pa.org/donate/tributes-and-memorials/

Online staff tribute

http://www.flite-pa.org/donate/staff-tribute-online-donation-form/

via mail staff tribute form

http://www.flite-pa.org/donate/tributes-and-memorials/

FLITE is an IRS-recognized non-profit organization. The official registration and financial information of the Foundation for Learning In Tredyffrin/Easttown may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll-free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement. Due to restrictions on solicitations by non-profit corporations, solicitations are directed towards residents of Pennsylvania only.